
 
 
 
SUBMISSION IN RELATION TO TASRACING INQUIRY 

  

  

Comments on Terms of Reference 
  

  
3. Factors impacting on the ongoing profitability and sustainability of Tasracing:  
  
I believe the funding $27,000,000 a year for 20 years from the government is not enough. 
  
Before Mr Aird's new funding model Tote was putting in up to $35,000,000 a year. 
  
Wasn't the TOTE established to fund racing???  
  
I also understand the government now keeps all the BETFAIR fees.   
  
The $27,000,000 rises by CPI less 1% a year. How can that cover rising costs over a 20 year 
period?? 
  

  
4. Review of the respective roles of the DIER and Tasracing in relation to the admin. of the Tas 
racing industry:  
  
I believe Racing Services and Tasracing should be under the one umbrella. Surely this would result in 
big savings. 
  

  

 

 
Kind regards 
  
Gary Sutton  (Chairman North West Greyhound Racing Club 


